
 

The Statewide Locally Coordinated Plan (LCP) serves 
as a strategic framework to expand mobility options to 
seniors and individuals with disabilities, particularly in 
small urban and rural communities of North Carolina. 
Visit the virtual room and take the survey to help us 
understand your mobility needs! 
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Scan to take the 
survey: Paper copies 
of survey are also 
available at your 
Transit Agency’s office. 
 

Public meetings (online) 

Scan to visit the 
virtual room: 
Review the project 
documents and sign 
up for public meetings. 

Thursday, September 7, 4pm: Sign up here! 
Wednesday, September 13, 10am: Sign up here! 
Wednesday, September 13, 6pm: Sign up here! 
 

Three public meetings will be held online. Attend 
any one of the meetings to learn about the Plan, 
provide your feedback, and ask questions. 

For questions or assistance, contact Hart Evans by email (jhevans1@ncdot.gov) or by phone (919) 707-2610. 

https://benesch.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIvc-Corz4rHd1p73HXh61U46vAOQn0VPHD
https://benesch.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYsdO2ppjsqH9IdX6N8XBOGKWfYkpmZ9mLC
https://benesch.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIuc-qvpzgqGtbx7d7wW2HuofL_6YzExC4U

